

2019-04-17 Docs Project Meeting notes

Date

17 Apr 2019

Attendees

- [VM \(Vicky\) Brasseur](#) (she/her)
- [Will Stevens](#)
- [Syed Ahmed](#)

Agenda

- Review action items from [2019-04-10 Docs WG Meeting notes](#)
- Pointer to the Backlogged Action Items
- Issue tracking (pono?)

Minutes

- Most of the team not able to make it today; will look at action items & the rest of the agenda next week
- Syed about the new Quick Start Guide that will be part of his GSoC project (he's mentoring)
 - Need the QSG aligned with the docs
- General talk about docs process, integration with CI, etc.

Action items

- ☒ Will Stevens will have a look at <https://tungstenfabric.github.io/website/> & draft how to improve it (may not be done next week)
- ☒